

## **MARCH 2015 Winter Springs Update**



Spring is in the air at Share the Care Winter Springs. Come join the fun while we play your favorite games, answer trivia questions, and make new memories and friendships at Share the Care Winter Springs.

Here is what you'll find in this month's update:

| March Activities Highlights | Page 2 |
|-----------------------------|--------|
| 5 6 6 a                     | - 0 -  |
| "Wish List"                 | Dago 2 |

Best Regards,

Kelly Kuehne, RN Center Director Share the Care –Winter Springs



## Winter Springs Adult Day Care Center March 2015 Highlighted Activities

Friday, March 6<sup>th</sup> 1:30 – 3:30 Come join the fun during a Corn Hole Tournament.

Tuesday, March 10<sup>th</sup> 1:30 – 3:30 Please join us for a fun afternoon of Bingo.

Tuesday, March 17<sup>th</sup> 1:30 – 3:30

Make sure you wear green today to celebrate St. Patrick's Day.

Friday, March 20<sup>th</sup> 1:30 – 3:30

Join us for "Spring Fling Bingo" as we welcome the change in seasons.

Monday, March 30<sup>th</sup> 1:30 – 3:30

If you enjoy the Jeopardy game show then you will enjoy the Share the Care version.



"It's not how much we give but how much love we put into giving."

— Mother Teresa

## **Share the Care Winter Springs**

s a 501(3) tax exempt (not-for-profit) organization, generous people often ask if Share the Care would benefit from cash or non-cash donations of any kind. The answer is, "Absolutely!" We depend on the kindness and generosity of individual and corporate donors to help us continue to offer the high-quality services and programs we offer to caregivers and their loved ones month after month and year after year.

In response to these inquiries about donations, each month our Adult Day Care Center directors compile a "wish list" for their respective center. Here is the Winter Springs list for March:

"WISH LIST"
Bingo prizes
Music CD's from the 40's, 50's, & 60's
New or Used CD player
Trivia Books
Jigsaw Puzzles 30-300 pieces
Recliner
Markers
Small photo albums

If you or someone you know can meet any of the needs below by donating goods or services or by making a cash donation, we could be extraordinarily grateful! Every gift counts no matter what the size and don't forget, your gifts are all tax deductible.

or cash donations, please make your check payable to Share the Care, Inc. You may also donate through our website at: <a href="http://www.helpforcaregivers.org/donate.htm">http://www.helpforcaregivers.org/donate.htm</a> by clicking on the "PayPal Donate" button.

Thank you in advance for your generous donation!